Anya Grahn

From: patrick somers <somersmkt@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 2:57 PM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: Kimball Event Center

Hi Anya,

My name is Pat Somers and we have 4 stores in Park City (Shirt Off My Back), 2 of our stores are on the lower
end of main st. 614 main and 751 main. We are very much looking forward to having the Event Center
opened ASAP. | feel it will bring a nice mix to lower main that is missing at this point. That whole lower section
will be better off with more events down there.

Please feel free to call me on my cell if you have any questions or need so more input.

Sincerely
Pat Somers



